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Hello,
I recently learned of the news that the developer was able to elect NOT to install monitoring wells for
more data this coming spring. It is frustrating to see that the concerns of the abutters and neighbors
can just be ignored this way.

I have missed a few meetings since hearings have begun, but I recall the developers insisting that
there was some sort of "permanent" reading or measurement that would suffice in this instance. I find
this to be a huge red flag, as there is literally NOTHING that is permanent, so to use some calculation
to justify the destruction of wetlands is a gross disregard of people's genuine concerns. 

Please exhaust every piece of data that can be collected before destroying acres of land that can be
utilized to solve the problem they seem intent on exacerbating. 
Brian


